CASTLE ROCK TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION REGULAR MEETING MINUTES

December 28th, 2010 @ 7:30 p.m.

Approved

The regular monthly meeting of the Planning Commission of Castle Rock Township was held on Tues. Dec. 28th, 2010 at 7:30 P.M. Present were Sandy Weber Chair, Arlyn Lamb vice-chair, Mark Wagenknecht, Monique Berg and Lori Abeln, member and Secretary. Also present were Patrick Higgins Sr., Mark Moliter, Tim Kiminski, and Mark Henry.

CALL TO ORDER

Chair Sandy Weber called the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M. and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

REVIEW / APPROVE

•Lamb/Berg approved the November 23rd, 2010 PC Regular meeting minutes with the following changes being made. Don Grabers comments should be in unfinished business. In addition Monique Berg disagrees w/Lamb as she feels it is not the townships responsibility nor should the township incur these expenses. Motion carries 5 ayes.

NEW BUSINESS

•Berg/Lamb made the motion to accept the cancelation of Steve Sowieja cancellation of the C.U.P. with direct follow up made with the Clerk in regards to any further questions. Motion carries 5 ayes.

PUBLIC COMMENT

•Mark Henry discussion regarding site grading permit recommendation. Wagenknecht/Lamb made a motion for a site grading permit to be added to the township ordinances and the PC recommends that the Board of Supervisors seek recommendation from the Township Engineer. This would need prior approval from the Board of Supervisors for funding of it to be written. Motion carries 5 ayes.

ADJOURN

Berg/lamb made a motion we adjourn the meeting. Motion carries 5 ayes, meeting adjourned at 8:15 P.M.

Next planning commission meeting is scheduled for Jan. 25th, 2011 @ 7:30.